
 
 

Report to Council 
Re: Public Works-2020-06 
From: Jake Condon 
Date: May 25, 2020 
Re: Entrance Permit – Additional Entrance 562 

Douro Fifth Line  

 
 
Overview: 
A request was received for an additional entrance at 562 Douro Fifth Line from Mr. Ray 
Johnston.  Mr. Johnston is requesting the entrance in order to access the North end of 
his property so he can proceed with the construction/planting of a garden. As per our 
Entrance Permit Policy a second entrance must be approved by Council. I have provided 
a map illustrating the proposed entrance. 
 
Conclusion: 
I met with Mr. Johnston on site to review the proposed location and the rationale for his 
request.  It is my observation that there are no issues with sight lines and the entrance 
would not impact any traffic on Douro Fifth Line. In accordance with the Entrance 
Permit Policy Mr. Johnston has already submitted an entrance permit application 
together with the applicable fee. 
 
Recommendation: 
That the Public Works-2020-06 report, dated May 25, 2020, regarding the Entrance 
Permit – Additional Entrance at 562 Douro Fifth Line be received and approved. 
 
Financial Impact: 
There is no financial impact to the Township as all costs are paid by the applicant. 
 
Strategic Plan Applicability: 
To enhance public transportation that is accessible and effective to support the needs 
of the community. To ensure that the public works department operates efficiently and 
effectively. 
 
Sustainability Plan Applicability:  
To have an accessible transportation network that places priority on active and efficient 
modes of transportation. 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Entrance Permit - Additional Entrance 562 Douro Fifth 

Line.docx 

Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: May 26, 2020 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Crystal McMillan 

Martina Chait-Hartwig 


